
           

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We want to document information about some of the current and past female members, 

their involvement in Rotary, their passions and visions for Rotary.  We hope to develop an 

electronic and hard copy book for broader publication and possibly sale.  We are aiming for 

an interesting read and a marketing resource.   

If you are interested in helping develop and implement the project or just want to hear 

about its progress please send an email to secretary@mlr.org.au – use title Celebrating 

Women.  

Volunteers Required:     

The first step is to set up a reference group of approximately 6 people representing a range 

of clubs.  We are approaching those who participated in the Women in Rotary consultation 

in the first instance.  If you are interested in volunteering please obtain the endorsement of 

your club president and email us at secretary@mlr.org.au by 19 April 2019.   We hope that 

members will help us a/ consider some of the trickier questions b/ promote the project and 

c/ help find contacts and practical assistance.  

We are also contacting club presidents now.  The search for contributors to the book will 

commence once the reference group has met. 

 

Should you wish to discuss this further please contact me on 0403253510 or Margaret Farr 

on 0407714505. 

 

 

PO Box 22 Ingle Farm SA 5098. 

Reply: secretary@mlr.org.au 

Website: mlr.org.au 

 

 

Jeanette Rich 

President 

 3/4/2019 

 

 

 

 

The Rotary Club of Mawson Lakes is undertaking a 

project Celebrating Women in Rotary in 

recognition of the 30th anniversary of the 

acceptance of women as members of Rotary.  We 

are hoping for statewide interest. 
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